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Comments: In regards to the use of recreational packgoats on National Forest Lands;

 

Please re-evaluate the proposed ban of packgoats in these National Forests.  The ban on page 27 of this report

seems to have illogical motives behind it.  If the sole fact with these proposed bans are to completely eliminate

the possibility of disease transmission from live stock animals towards wild sheep than how can the sheep

grazing allotments still be allowed?  I by no means want to stop the allotments because of the economical value

associated with them, but if this is really about complete and safe science then domestic sheep should be

nowhere in the national forest.  I do think that packgoats users should use some forward thinking when in

Bighorn Sheep areas but to completely eliminate their use is irrational. By setting some agreed upon guidelines I

believe both sides can co-exist. 


